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Diary Dates 

 

10th Feb - School Breaks up (Half Term) 

20th Feb - School Re-opens 

2nd March - World Book Day 

7th-10th March - Lineham Farm (Year 6) 

13th-17th March - National Science Week 

W/C 20th March - Parent Consultations 

31st March -    Easter Assembly 

   School Breaks up  for Easter 

W/C 8th May - Year 6 SATS Week 

Go Go Indigo! 

 

This week Indigo Class were able to complete 

their light up pictures in DT. The children 

worked really well to create a working circuit 

which was part of our learning objective. 

They were really excited to see their finished 

product.  

SATs 

 

The year 6 children have completed some 
mock SATs last week. Most children have 
shown huge progress in scores from the  
previous assessments. The children should 
be very proud of their hard work, with lots 
putting extra time and effort in their booster 
sessions! 

Internet Safety Day 

 

The children have completed live online  
safety lessons this week celebrating Internet 
Safety Day on the 7th February. The children 
have responded to questions and tasks     
using a new online platform 'Natterhub'! 

Science Experiment 

 

Today, your child will be coming home with 

another fun Science experiment. It is another 

messy one, sorry! We want Science to be   

exciting and interactive, so please encourage 

all to get involved. If children can record their 

findings using the sheet provided and return 

it after half term, or email photographs to 

their class teacher by Friday 24th February 

please. 

Valentines Disco 

 

A huge thank you to our ‘Helping Hands’  

parents for arranging our latest after-school 

disco event, and of course the staff who 

gave up their time to supervise on the night. 

If you would like to become a parent helper 

and support these events then please let the    

office know by telephone or email. 

Head Lice in School 

 

Unfortunately we have had reports of Head 

Lice in the school this week. Please read the      

guidance sent earlier today and treat your 

child if  necessary. 


